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Comments: Please reconsider this new legislation. Climbing anchors are a vital piece of safety equipment that

climbers all around the world rely on to make the sport safe. To date, climbers have been able to self regulate

through organizations such as the Access Fund, Carolina Climber's Coalition, Red River Gorge Climber's

Coalition, and many others to enforce appropriate use of bolts and other fixed anchors within their respective

areas. These organizations are operated by volunteers who are passionate about protecting future access for

climbers, and therefore it is in their best interest to work with Forest Service representatives (as appropriate) to

add or repair bolts in a responsible way. It is not reasonable to assume that FS representatives, who are not

intrinsically motivated, will have the resources or time available to effectively maintain or manage the

maintenance of these vital pieces of safety equipment. Please continue to delegate this important responsibility

to local climbing organizations.


